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BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 
 
November 21, 2024 
 
 
To: All Participants in EB-2024-0129 
 
Re:  Advancing Performance-based Rate Regulation (EB-2024-0129) 

Extension to Deadline for Written Comments 
 
In October 2024, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) launched a consultation to advance 
its performance-based approach to rate regulation. As part of this work, the OEB held a 
stakeholder meeting on November 19, 2024, to discuss the actions the OEB can take to 
advance its performance-based approach to rate-setting. The OEB also invited 
stakeholders to provide written comments by December 13, 2024.   
 
At the stakeholder meeting, the Electricity Distributors Association requested an 
extension to the deadline for written comments. The OEB has decided to extend the 
deadline for written comments to January 8, 2025, although the OEB encourages 
parties to file their written comments earlier, if possible. Comments should be filed in 
accordance with the instructions set out in Attachment A.  
 
The OEB thanks stakeholders for their attendance and input at the stakeholder meeting 
and reminds them that the materials from the meeting are posted on the OEB’s Engage 
with Us Advancing PBR webpage. 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to AdvancingPBR@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
  

https://engagewithus.oeb.ca/advancing_pbr/news_feed/oeb-shares-materials-for-consultation-to-advance-performance-based-approach-to-rate-regulation
mailto:AdvancingPBR@oeb.ca


ATTACHMENT A 

How to File Materials 

Please ensure that all materials filed include the file number EB-2024-0129 and submit 
them in PDF format with a digital signature through the OEB’s online filing portal. 
  

• Please ensure that the sender's name, postal address, telephone number and 
email address are clearly stated in the filings. 

• Please use the document naming conventions and document submission 
standards outlined in the Regulatory Electronic Submission System (RESS) 
Document Guidelines found at the File documents online page on the OEB’s 
website. 

• Stakeholders are encouraged to use RESS. Those who have not yet set up an 
account or require assistance using the online filing portal can contact 
registrar@oeb.ca for assistance. 

 
All communication should be addressed to the Registrar and must be received by the 
close of business, 4:45 p.m. on the required date. 
 
Email: registrar@oeb.ca 
 

https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/RESS-Document-Guidelines-202006.pdf
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/RESS-Document-Guidelines-202006.pdf
https://www.oeb.ca/regulatory-rules-and-documents/file-documents-online
https://www.oeb.ca/oeb/_Documents/e-Filing/Electronic_User_Form.pdf?v=20200331
https://www.oeb.ca/oeb/_Documents/e-Filing/Electronic_User_Form.pdf?v=20200331
mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
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